

Weekly newsletter

Dates for your diary!

- -World book day goodnight poem or story competition Entries due in Thursday 5th March
- -Silent disco Friday 13th March pm (scroll down to book tickets now)
- -Bags2school Friday 20th March don't do a charity drop-off just yet
- -Colour run Saturday 28th March tickets on sale now (see link below)
- year 1 cake sale after school Friday 3rd April.

Friday 13th March



Click here for tickets: https://www.pta-events.co.uk/sjs-

ptfa/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=25609#.XjRySC2cY6U

Bring the family to one of our amazing silent discos. Each person gets a headset which can easily be changed to one of 3 channels, each playing a different playlist. You can switch channels as many times as you want to select your favourite song at the time, or just to see what everyone else is dancing to. It's great fun for all the family. All children must be accompanied and supervised by a paying adult.

There are 3 discos running - just chose the time that best suits you and your family.

Disco 1: 4.30-6pm Disco 2: 6.30-8pm Disco 3: 8.30-10pm

There will be a cafe serving light food and refreshments.

Tickets available

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/sjs-

ptfa/index.cfm?EVENT=EVENT&EVENTID=25609&fbclid=IwAR21TbFaWvMmylN6TEU 5IuP8CGr1tyh0Cc_vqv1_WTxWe0SQ742hFeyReWo#.XIUrgmj7Q2y

Shirley schools Colour Run

Join us on 28th March for the second Shirley Schools' Colour Run! After the amazing success of last year's we are delighted to bring you this fantastic event and look forward

to showering you with powdered paint as you race towards the finish line and your glorious medal.

Join us on 28th March for the second Shirley Schools' Colour Run! After the amazing success of last year's we are delighted to bring you this fantastic event and look forward to showering you with powdered paint as you race towards the finish line and your glorious medal.

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/sjs-

ptfa/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=25724&fbclid=IwAR0fkMIECahn7v92PIulc3p4zKi10hz 510RH uMYSN4RYAPPIPWt6oyOLQ0#.XIUr42j7Q2x

Match funding

This year we are looking to increase the money we raise by looking at match funding. Many companies will offer to match or add to money raised when you volunteer. If we had one parent do this for each event we could really get a boost on what we raise. Do you think you could help? Please look into whether your company does this and then contact us to arrange this. Image adding £250 to an event for one hour of your time.

Foreign coins

There is a collection bucket for foreign currency in the office area. Please donate all your unwanted coins

Uniform sale

There is a second hand uniform sale every Monday from 8.30am in the community room just inside juniors.